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From: mosanford@comecast.net

Sent: Thursday, February 4, 2010 10:45 AM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

To Whom It May Concern,

Please, I urge you, not to impose the restrictions and limitations that are currently being
proposed on the FOREX markets.

I am a "small fish in a big pond" but under the current structure | can generate small profits
from time to time and supplement what little income | have left. Imposing these new limits will
shut me down and | will lose a secondary source of income!

Please do not let that potential reality become my reality. This proposal WILL negatively impact
me and any other "small" trader.

Let people make their own judgements. Every person involved in any form of trading
understands risk.

Please, | urge you, do not do this.
Thank you.

Howard M. Sanford, IlI
404-849-2342



